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events and goodwill meetings. On the third day of our visit (August 20), an India-Japan 
joint symposium was held in commemoration of the thirtieth anniversary of the 
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Soka Gakkai’s committee for publications, the edition has been prepared for publication. 
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Postscript 
Sadly, P rofessor Toda passed away at his home on August 25, 2003, without seeing the 
completion of the present volume. I sincerely pray for his peaceful repose. 
 

The editor 
August 30, 2003 

 
 
Notes 

1. Lokesh Chandra (1984); herein described as “StP.” For further details, see Toda (2000, p. 363; 2001, 

pp. 5-1l, note 1). Abbreviations for Nepalese manuscripts appear in “Abbreviations of 

Saddharmapuṇḍarīka Manuscripts” in the present volume (pp. xxxiii-xxxiv). (Hereafter referred to as 

“Abbreviations.”) 

2. This manuscript (T8) is described as “K” in Kern and Nanjio (1908-1912). 

3. A project to transliterate this paper manuscript (T8) and the palm-leaf manuscript at The Toyo 



Bunko (Oriental Library) (K) had been attempted once previously. However, the task appears not to have 

been completed. See Yuyama (1971, p. 8; 1972a, p. 8), “tanshin” (brief article) on the “group studying the 

Nepālī recension”; Institute for the Comprehensive Study of [the] Lotus Sutra (1977-1982, vol. 1, p. v); 

and Yuyama (1968, p. 108). 

4. Professor Toda retired from office at the University of Tokushima in March 2002. He left 

Tokushima where he had lived for thirty-four years and returned to his hometown, Chikushino, Fukuoka. 


